
 
 

 
 
 
November 12, 2014 
 
 
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street 
Suite 801 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 
Dear COGCC, 
 
I am submitting this letter to inform you of a mistake I noticed on the Burroughs North NENE Pad #1 
(Doc #400655044) and the Burroughs SENE Production Facility Pad #1 (Doc #400654282) Form 2A’s. The 
incorrect mineral owner is listed on both Form 2A’s. The third Form 2A that goes with this location of 
wells, the Burroughs SOUTH SENE Pad #1 (Doc #400705762) is correct and is labeled with the correct 
mineral owner, Anthony and Viola Burroughs-39701 CR 47 Ault, CO 80610. I have spoken with Mr. 
Burroughs and promised him I would correct this at once. Please let me know if there is anything 
additionally you need from me to rectify this. I appreciate your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Nick Curran 
Regulatory Tech 
Integrated Petroleum Services, Inc. 
1707 Cole Boulevard, Suite 200 
Golden, Colorado 80401 
 
P: 720.420.5745 
C: 720.445.1793 
F: 720.420.5800 
nick.curran@iptenergyservices.com 
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